
Week 8 Term 4  2017 

**THIS WEEK!** 

Tuesday 28th November 

SWIMMING FOR SPORT 

Wednesday 29th November 

Meals on Wheels 

 

 

Tune in to 94.5 Gold FM  

@ 12pm to hear the students 

program 

TOWN LIBRARY 

Thursday 30th November  

Middle School 

School Dentist 

Friday 1st December  

ASSEMBLY 

Kinder Orientation Program 

9am to 2.30pm 

2.30pm KO Graduation 

School Dentist 

 

Opportunities are created here everyday! 

We welcomed Lauren Brown to our school today. Lauren will join 
our staff as a Counsellor next year as part of the Got It Program. 
Lauren will work with students and families at our school to help 
promote and support wellbeing and mental health 2 days a week.  
We are very lucky to have her join us, and I am sure you will join 

me in welcoming her to our wonderful little school.  

Our recent school excursion to Sydney provided  students with a 
wonderful opportunity to engage  in experiences such as the 

Schools Spectacular,  a trip into Circular Quay on the River Cat 
from Olympic Park sailing under Sydney Harbour Bridge. Students 

enjoyed time at the Olympic Park Aquatic Centre as well as         
travelling on city trains, and playing  at the state of the art,       

Sydney Olympic Park  play centre. All students  represented their 
school well and enjoyed the time away. 

Today students in Year 4 will participate in the middle school    
orientation program at the High School.  This will give them      

insight to the programs they will take part in next year as part of 
the middle school program.  

Meg Staples,  

Principal 

“Once a Toppy Kid always a Toppy Kid” 

 

“Resourceful, Resilient & Future Focused” 

Wyalong Public School 

Contact: 

Principal: Meg Staples 

George Bland Avenue 

Wyalong  NSW  2671 

Phone: 0269 722 140 

Email:wyalong.p-school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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Last week years 3,4,5,6 travelled to Sydney to watch the school 

spectacular and participate in other various activities.   

We stayed at the Sydney Olympic Park lodge.  We had the chance 

to go to the Sydney Olympic Park Aquatic Centre and the Sydney 

Olympic Park in which the children had a chance to have a run 

around before we went to School Spectacular which was the main 

activity for our excursion.   

The rivercat ride was another opportunity the kids got to have, it 

gave them a chance to see the Harbour bridge and the Sydney 

Opera House , we then enjoyed an ice-cream as we walked around  

Circular Quay. 

Overall we had such a great time and I can assure parents that they 

should be proud of their children for having outstanding                   

behaviour throughout the excursion. 

Bianca & Tayah 



Parent Information 

Tune in each Wednesday from 12pm  

to hear our students. 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER: SAFETY ALERT 

PLEASE DO NOT WALK THROUGH 

THE STAFF CARPARK. 

PLEASE USE THE PATH IN FRONT 

OF THE K,1 ROOM. 

THANKS 

 

 

 

 

Students without a hat are 

only able to play under the    

COLA. 

ENRICHMENT DAY 

13th December 2017 

Anyone who would 

like to help for this 

day please contact 

the school 

Whitecross Mobile Dental Clinic 

will be here on the 

Thursday 30th & Friday 1st 

December 2017 

Please return forms to the 

school. 

End of Term Dates 

Tuesday 12th December Presentation Night 6.30pm S&C Club 

Wednesday 13th December Enrichment Day 

     Thursday 14th December Whole School Pool Party 

     Friday 15th December Last Day of School 

Coughs & colds are still around. 

Please fill out the medication sheet attached to this 

newsletter if your child has medication to take. 
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K/1/2 GIRLS 

The K/1/2 girls will require a white t-shirt or singlet for our      

Presentation night item. 

Please bring this to the school by the end of this week as we will be 

practising on Friday. Please ensure the t-shirt is labelled. 

 

The school will have some spares if needed. 

Thank you Mrs Cooper. 

 

 

 

Students in the K,1 class will be performing a Christmas song at 

Waratah Village on Monday 4th December 2017 @ 10.30am 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Wyalong play group 

Mobile Resource Unit 

Wednesday fortnightly 
1:30-3pm 

birth-5years 
Cost: $3.00 for children over 12 

months 

Come along and enjoy our service. 

Phone 69722795 for more information 

The last play group date for 
2017 

6th December 



 

Community Information 



Come and Enjoy 

A Musical Afternoon with 

West Wyalong 

Community Choir 
 

 

 

 

With Popular  Guest Artists 
 

Sunday 3rd December 

At 2.00pm 

Venue—S & C Club 

Admission $10 Single   $20 Family 

Includes Afternoon Tea 

Proceeds to  

Local Charity 





WEEKLY SUDOKU 



At Wyalong Public School we believe your child is  

SOMEBODY! 

  As a small school, we cater to each child’s  individual strengths   

by delivering  personalised learning and  preparing students to be  

resourceful, resilient and future  focused .  Our Teachers recognise that it is their high expectations 

and quality teaching that  influence the best student outcomes.  

Your child’s educational experience is our core business; we strive to offer students at our school a 
quality educational experience and opportunities for learning that only a small school can offer. 

   

  
 

 

 

 

Miss Meg Staples 

Principal 

 
 

 

 

 

Mrs Regina Ray 

School Administration Manager 

Mrs Lynne Helyar 

(Monday) 

  

                           

 

      

Mrs Melissa Blackwood 

Teacher K/1 

 
Miss Rebecca Lamb 

 Teacher 2/3/4 

 

Mrs Melissa Stanton 

School Learning Support Officer 

  
  

  

Mrs Lacey Petitt 

Teacher 4/5/6 

 

Miss Kheely Turner 

School Learning Support Officer 

  

Mrs Amanda Cooper 

Learning & 

Support Teacher; 

& Teacher of 

Music and Band 

Mrs Michelle Nunn 

Instructional Leader 

  
 

 

Mrs Susan Low 

Librarian 

 

Mrs Lyn Anderson 

School Administration Officer 

  

 
 

 

 

 

Mr Pat Mason 

Teacher Physical Education 

 


